
Distribution of USXB Wailing Llb.ls/Lists - In June this 
committee was asked by the President of USMS to set some 
guidelines for the distribution of USMS mailing labels/lists. At 
that time the responsibility of approving the sale of labels was 
done by the president. Some years ago (1982) a policy of 
affixing labels to vendor supplied materials was suggested by the 
registration committee. Until recently there were not many 
requests for labels/lists of USMS individual members. This 
policy was not made known* present officers nor has it been 
followed. Some IHSCs do not want the list of individuals 
distributed for any purpose (including meet announcements). 

Jt was moved that mailina labels of USMS individual members mav 
be distrfbuted to non ~rofit oraan&ations when their D- 
pumose is similar to that of USMS subject to ao~roval by 
executive committee, The motion was approved. 

wa w have acc ss to 
ina labels/lists until such time as individual members 

~n indicate  reference for receivina mailinas. The motion was 
approved. 

It is planned that the registration form and IMSC program will 
provide an opportunity for individuals to indicate whether or not 
they wish to have their names available for mailings other than 
USMS communciations. w 

Change the registration year* Oct. 31-Nov. 1 to Dee. 31- 
Jan. 1 - After discussion of the pros and cons the majority of 
registrars indicated they would prefer to continue with the 
present dates. No motion was made. 

m- 
s e s e 

Se~tember 1 will be issued a re-on card valid through 
October 31 of the followina year. (the present date is October 
1) The motion was approved. . 

Distribution of Rule Books - At present club 
representatives receive a rule book for their registration fee. 
IMSC officers do not. 

Zt was moved that a current USMS rule book should be sent to each 
reaistrar of each LMSC. The motion was approved. 

was moved that beainnina 1990 the LMSC reaistration fee be 
& (the present fee is $10) The motion was approved. 



The conaept of a permanent registration number was discussed 
and rojootod. 

Rula ahango proposals - Registrars present were asked if the 
requirement to send a copy of members registration cards with the 
National Championship entry caused #undue requests for duplicate 
cards. No registrar indicated a problem before 1988 short or 
long course nationals. 

It was moved that the rules committee be asked to reconsi d er 
meir recommendations for MSR 32 f 
Jreiected), The motion was approvr 

roved) and MSR 33 

euggestions for improving corrunications and registration 
procedures: 

Prepare a concise summary of procedures for transfers and 
registrations. 

Distribute IMSC handbook at an earlier date. 

Revise sanction/approval application (making two separate 
forms with references to applicable sections in rulebook). 

LA 5cNewsletter editor be listed as an officer of the LMSC and 
included in the LMSC handbook. 

If copies of registration cards are to be required with 
entries for National Championship meets, include the full 
name and abbreviation of clubs on the cards. 

LUSc computer program - A short time was spent describing 
the features of the program and the hardware requirements to use 
the program. This was followed by a demonstration of the program 
and "hands ong1 experience. 
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